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March 3, 2021 
 
 
 

Honorable Senators Guth, Hogg, and Shipley 
 
Thank you for consideration of the following comment regarding Senate File 500.  The Iowa 
Department of Homeland Security and Emergency Management (HSEMD) is monitoring SF 500 for 
our awareness as part of our disaster recovery work. 
 
Districts participating in Stafford Act programs following a Presidential Disaster Declaration will be 
required to comply with federal procurement and contracting regulations.  For this reason, HSEMD 
suggests aligning procurement and contracting language within the bill to the Code of Federal 
Regulations (2CFR Part 200). 
 
The specific portion of the bill that conflicts is in regard to noncompetitive bidding for projects under 
$50,000 (Section 12, page 6, line 23).  Under 2 CFR Part 200, competitive bidding is always 
required. 
 
We would be available to work on any amendment language or can be available for any further 
discussion or questions you may have in regard to this bill. 
 
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
  
      Blake DeRouchey 
      Legislative Liaison 
      Blake.derouchey@iowa.gov 
      515-323-4232 
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